Seamus Grant

From:

Seamus Grant

Sent:

Thursday 15 December 2016 11:36

To: Subject: 'Tomasz.JERZYNIAK@ec.europa.eu'
RE: PCI 2.13.1 North-South 400kv Electricity Interconnector

Good morning Tomasz,

We have extended the permit granting process by the maximum allowable limit of nine months. We have been able to do this as we did not extend the pre-application period.

We do not anticipate the project decision time limit going beyond this nine month extension period.

Kind regards,

Seamus

Seamus Grant Executive Officer PCI Unit

An Bord Pleanála (Competent Authority for Ireland)

Phone: +353 (0)1 8737287

From: Tomasz.JERZYNIAK@ec.europa.eu [mailto:Tomasz.JERZYNIAK@ec.europa.eu]

Sent: Wednesday 7 December 2016 20:12 To: Seamus Grant <S.Grant@pleanala.ie>

Subject: RE: PCI 2.13.1 North-South 400kv Electricity Interconnector

Dear Seamus,

Thank you for your letter. Could you please clarify few questions:

- By what period has the permit granting process been extended, by max 9 months?
- What are the main reasons for the delay? Do you expect any further problems that might impact the timely completion of the permit granting process?

Thank you very much Tomasz

TOMASZ JERZYNIAK

Policy Officer



European Commission
Directorate-General for Energy
Internal market
Networks and regional initiatives

DM24 06/121 B-1040 Brussels/Belgium +32 229-50563 tomasz.jerzyniak@ec.europa.eu

From: Seamus Grant [mailto:S.Grant@pleanala.ie]
Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 12:42 PM

To: JERZYNIAK Tomasz (ENER)

Subject: PCI 2.13.1 North-South 400kv Electricity Interconnector

Importance: High

Good afternoon Tomasz,

Please find attached a letter from An Bord Pleanála, the Competent Authority for PCI in Ireland.

Kind regards,

Seamus

Seamus Grant
Executive Officer
PCI Unit
An Bord Pleanála (Competent Authority for Ireland)
Phone: +353 (0)1 8737287

Seamus Grant
Executive Officer
PCI Unit
An Bord Pleanála
64 Marlborough Street
Dublin 1
D01 V902

Teil: 01-8737287 Facs: 01-8722684

FÓGRA RÚIN: Tá an ríomhphost seo agus aon chomhaid atá nasctha leis faoi rún agus dírithe amháin don seolaí. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le bainisteoir an chórais.

Tabhair faoi deara led thoil: aon tuairimí nochtaithe san ríomhphost seo is iad tuairimí an tseoltóra féin agus níl sé intuigthe gurb iad tuairimí An Bhoird Pleanála nó go gcloíonn siad le polasaithe ráite an Bhoird.

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the addressee. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

PLEASE NOTE: any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender and may not necessarily reflect the views or accord with the stated policies of An Bord Pleanála.

Seamus Grant Executive Officer An Bord Pleanála